
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

L     lifelong learning 
U    understanding the needs of everyone 
D    developing ourselves to reach our full potential 
W   working together 
O    organising 
R    respecting one another 
T     team work 
H    helping one other 

 

Ludworth Primary School 
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Durham 
DH6 1LZ 

Telephone: 01429 820207 
Fax: 01429 820207 
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Website: ludworthprimaryschool.co. uk 
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12TH October 2023 

NEWSLETTER – WHAT IS YOUR CHILD LEARNING? 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to remind you about all the ways that you can find out about what your child is learning 
throughout the school year. 
  
There is a lot of very detailed information about our curriculum on our website. Please enjoy browsing this 
information here: Our Curriculum - Ludworth Primary School 
  
Every half term, each teacher produces a newsletter to inform parents of what their child will be looking at 
over the coming weeks. We also share these newsletters via Class Dojo and also email. They can be found on 
our website here: Classes - Ludworth Primary School 
  
Parents' evenings are held every term throughout the year. You are invited to make an appointment using 
the Arbor App. Our next parents' evenings are taking place during the week beginning 16th October. If you 
don't already have an appointment, please log onto the App to make one. Parents' evenings are a great way 
to find out about your child's learning in school. 
  
Throughout the year, we hold Stay and Play sessions in our Early Years department for our Nursery and 
Reception children, including 2-year-olds. We also host events for all age groups where parents are invited to 
learn alongside their children. For example, during Anti-Bullying week and World Book Day.  
  
This year, we are also planning to host 'What am I learning?' evening events. We intend these evenings to be 
very informal. You will be invited to come into your child's classroom with your child, and see first hand 
some of the amazing work they have been doing.  
  
We are also increasing the number of assemblies we invite parents to across the year. Each class will lead 
one assembly per year and the parents belonging to that class will be invited to attend. We are starting this 
with a Harvest assembly led by Class 3. I will email Class 3 parents separately with details of this assembly.  
  
As part of this assembly we will be accepting donations to a food bank. If you have any tinned or dried 
produce to donate, we would be very grateful to receive them in school. Please either send them in with 
your child or bring them to the school office. 
  
Thank you, as ever, for your support, 
  
  
Mrs J Sones 
Executive Head Teacher 
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